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I believe that the paper can be published in its latest form, as it represents some incremental yet 

valuable advance in a relatively neglected field which however still deserves attention. Furthermore, I 

feel the possible plagiarism issue has been adequately addressed by the authors. In fact, to a human 

reader, the two articles, whiles displaying some overlap of material and wording, appear notably 

different. Kindest regards, XXX YYY 
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